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 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

 Denver, Colorado 80203 

 

August 07, 2014 

 

John R. Sutherland, Jr. 

City of Lamar 

102 East Parmenter 

Lamar, CO  81052 

 

Re: Lamar East Pit, DRMS Permit No. M-1977-572, Technical Revision Application (TR-04) 

Incompleteness and Adequacy Review-01 

 

Mr. Sutherland, 

 

On July 15, 2014, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your Technical Revision 

request (TR-04) for the Lamar East Pit, DRMS Permit No. M-1977-572, which is located in Prowers County. 

The revision requested addresses the following item(s): 

 

Add 'recreation' to post-mining land use and update reclamation plan map. 

 

Preliminary review of the information received determined that the following item(s) must be received before 

the Division can consider your revision request as being submitted: 

 

The Division did not receive the $216.00 fee. 

 

Please submit the requested item(s) by the decision due date September 06, 2014, or your revision request will 

be denied and need to be re-submitted.   

 

Additionally, the Division reviewed your submittal for adequacy and has the following comments: 

 

The Request for Technical Revision (TR) Cover Sheet should include in the description: 

 

1.) “Add ‘recreation’ to post-mining land use and update reclamation plan map” 

 

The map submitted with this revision should include:  

 

1.) the title “Reclamation Plan Map” 

2.) the permit number and site name 

3.) average thickness of replaced overburden or topsoil in reclaimed areas 

4.) slope gradients of reclaimed slopes 

 

This concludes the Division’s preliminary adequacy review of this application. If you are unable to provide 

satisfactory responses to any inadequacies prior to September 06, 2014, it will be your responsibility to 

request an extension of time to allow for continued review of this application. 
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If you need additional information, please contact me at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 

Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567, extension 8129, or by email at 

amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

CERTIFIED Mail No. 7012 3460 0000 6384 8222 

Return Receipt Request 

 

CC: Tom Kaldenbach, DRMS 
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